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QR check-in codes 
In line with the ongoing management of COVID-19, Council has placed NSW QR check-in 
codes at Council premises, this includes locations such as Customer Care and the Liquor 
Bond. 

To check-in using the QR code, you will need to first download the ‘Service NSW’ APP 
from either the Apple Store or the Google Play Store for Android devices. Once the APP is 
installed complete the registration process to use the APP. Norfolk Island telephone 
numbers are being accepted within the APP when entered in the format of area code and 
telephone number, for example, +672350000. 

More information about the response to COVID-19 is on Councils website 
http://www.norfolkisland.gov.nf/faqs-norfolk-island-continuing-covid-19-response 
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